
Woodcrest Residents Went  

All In for Hospital Days 
The first week in August was especially busy here at Woodcrest 
as residents were creating our fantastic Winnie the Pooh 
themed float for the New London Hospital Days Parade.  Thank 
you to all the Residents and staff who spent their afternoons 
painting signs and helping to make costumes for the parade. We 
all had a blast along with a beautiful day for a parade  

The Woodcrest Villager   
HAPPY 

BIRTHDAY!!   
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Something New at Waldo’s Pub 

Cynthia Donovan, 

Welcome to Woodcrest Village!! 
 

We are excited to welcome a new resident to the Village.  Cynthia 
Donovan joins us from her home in New London. She is a retired 
stockbroker who raised three daughters along with her late 
husband, David.  Cynthia has chosen the Patio Apartment for her 
new home.  Welcome to Woodcrest Village, Cynthia! 

Ken, 9/2 

Alice, 9/6 

Maryellen, 9/18 

Suzie, 9/15 

Julie, 9/7 
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Adventures in Learning 
Returns to Woodcrest 

 

Colby-Sawyer’s AIL programs 
come to Woodcrest this fall.  
Education is a lifelong pursuit 
where learning later means 
learning greater.  Stay tuned 
for upcoming courses 
including, The Women of The 
Fells on September 27 in the 
Community Room. 

Local Artists       
Wanted 

 

Now accepting submissions 
from local artists to be 
displayed in the Woodcrest 
Village Community Room. 
For more information, 
please contact Megan 
Loomis, Activities Director 
activities@woodcrestvillage.
com 

It’s Football      
Season 

 

The return of 
fall means the 
return of 
football.  Join 

your friends each Saturday 
afternoon in the front 
living room to watch some 
exciting college football. 

Drink Specials (with or without alcohol): 
9/6, Lemon Raspberry Sangria 

9/13, Champagne Toast to National Assisted Living Week 

9/14, Pina Coladas 

9/20, National Rum Punch Day, Rum Punch 

9/26, Johnny Appleseed Day, Appleseed Cocktails 

9/27, Wine and Cheese Wednesday 

New Bartenders: 
David Click 

     Laura OConnor 

     Carol Beauchemin 

     Jack Joyce 

     JoAnn & Bob Lyon 

     Don Hopkins 

And Welcome Back, Jim Zablocki 



September Activities & Events 
Check out a host of happenings designed to encourage social engagement and to keep the 
mind and body healthy and active.   

 Monday Manicures 
 Tuesday Pub Trivia 
 Morning Exercises Weekdays at 10:00am 
 Men’s Group Wednesdays at 9:00am 
 Knitting Group Thursdays at 1:30pm 
 Flower Arranging Fridays at 10:00am 
9/6 – Jordan Travelogue with Joe Doyle  

9/7- Food Committee Meeting  

9/12- Chapel with Pastor Lynne Hubley  

9/13 Tim Kelly Performs 

9/14 – Jim Hollis Performs  

9/20- Archie Richards Performs  

9/28- Frank Kelecy Performs  

 

AUGUST Review and Pictures 

The first week was consumed with creating our fantastic Winnie the Pooh themed float for the New 

London Hospital Days Parade.  Thank you to all the Residents and staff who spent their afternoons 

painting signs and helping to make costumes for the parade. We couldn’t have done it without you!  

We were lucky to take two trips to the NL 

Barn Playhouse this past month  and are 

already looking forward to what shows are in 

store for next year. Did you know that The 

New London Barn Playhouse is one of the 

oldest continuously operating summer 

theaters in the country. Housed in a historic 

converted barn, the theater features 

professional Broadway actors alongside 

emerging young artists. The Barn has 

received countless accolades, including the 

prestigious Moss Hart Award for Excellence in Professional Theater. 

Some beautiful sunny days made for perfect weather to visit Musterfield Farm Stand in Sutton and 

Pleasant Lake.  

We also enjoyed a trip to Winslow State Park. Winslow State Park, is located on the northwest slope 

of Mt. Kearsarge in Wilmot, New Hampshire. The picnic area is on an 1,820-foot plateau with 

outstanding views of the White Mountains to the north and the taller of the southern and central 

Vermont peaks. Mt. Sunapee, Ragged Mountain, and Pleasant Lake dominate the closer landscape. 


